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DISTRICT OF COLUMBIA GOVERNMENT
ADVISORY NEIGHBORHOOD COMMISSION (ANC) 5D
www.ancSd.org

February 9, 2016

Michael Henderson
Washington, DC 20002

Mr. Henderson:

Advisory Neighborhood Commission 5D would like to formally express our thanks for your recent assistance in
transitioning the anc5d.org domain to our commission. During this time, we recognize that you spent several hours
working with the commission to complete the technical transition, all at no cost to us. As a result, both commissioners and
residents represented by ANC 5D now have easy access to a variety of public documents, including minutes, agendas and
resolutions. We are truly thankful for both your time and willingness to work with us so that we, in turn, could provide a

transparent resource for our community.

With gratitude,

ANC 5D Commissioners 5DO01: Peta-Gay Lewis 5D02: Keisha Shropshire 5D03: Adam Roberts

2015 -2016 ANC 5D Treasurer ANC 5D Chairperson

5D04: Bernice Blacknell 5D05: Kathy Henderson 5D06: Yvonne Buggs 5D07: Clarence Lee
ANC 5D Vice Chairperson ANC 5D Secretary




